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Southwestern Division

San Jacinto Waste Pits Area of Concern
REFERENCES  AND POINTS OF CONTACT

Link to the March 8, 2010 San Jacinto Waste Pits, Area of Concern, Nationwide Permit Suspension Public Notice:  
http://www.swg.usace.army.mil/reg/documents/PNSJWP_A.pdf
(The Nov. 1, 2009 Public Announcement explaining the Permit Evaluation Requirement Process is also available
from this link, as Attachment  A.))

Questions concerning the Process should be addressed to: Mr. Stephen Ellis, Project Manager,
Superfund/SSDAP Section, Remediation Division, Texas Commission on Environmental
Quality, 12100 Park 35 Circle, Austin, TX 78753, phone: (512) 239-5337, email:
stellis@tceq.state.tx.us

Questions concerning the permits issuance should be addressed to: Ms. Felicity Dodson, Project
Manager, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Galveston District, 2000 Fort Point Road, Galveston,
TX 77550, phone: (409) 766-3105, email: felicity.a.dodson@usace.army.mil

Questions concerning the National Priorities List, the Site, or steps involved in a Superfund siteg p p
cleanup should be addressed to: Mr. Donn Walters, Regional Community Relations Liaison, U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency, 1445 Ross Ave, Dallas, TX 75202, phone: (214) 665-6483,
email: walters.donn@epa.gov

Questions concerning CERCLA liability should be addressed to: Ms. Barbara Nann, Assistant
Regional Co nsel U S En ironmental Protection Agenc 1445 Ross A e Dallas TX 75202
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Regional Counsel, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, 1445 Ross Ave, Dallas, TX 75202,
phone: (214) 665-2157, email: nann.barbara@epa.gov


